
Sept 24
 MONDAY 2ND SEPT TUESDAY 3RD SEPT WEDNESDAY 4TH THURSDAY 5TH FRIDAY 6TH

COMBINE FATHERS DAY COMBINE FATHERS DAY FATHERS DAY COMBINE FATHERS DAY 

MONDAY 9TH TUESDAY 10TH WEDNESDAY 11TH THURSDAY 12TH FRIDAY 13TH
Morning tea: Whole orange and 
almond cake & country cheese 

biscuits.  Lunch Spiky meat balls 
curry & rice                                   

Dessert:  banana tart with cream

Morning tea: Whole orange and 
almond cake & country cheese 

biscuits.  Lunch Spiky meat balls 
curry & rice                                   

Dessert:  banana tart with cream

Morning tea: Whole orange and 
almond cake & country cheese 

biscuits.  Lunch Spiky meat balls 
curry & rice                                   

Dessert:  banana tart with cream

Morning tea: Whole orange and 
almond cake & country cheese 

biscuits.  Lunch Spiky meat balls 
curry & rice                                   

Dessert:  banana tart with cream
MONDAY 16TH TUESDAY 17TH WEDNESDAY 18TH THURSDAY 19TH FRIDAY 20TH

Morning tea: Piklets / cruskets 
dips Gherkins & Tomatoe  Lunch:  

Devilled Tuna Bake  Dessert: 
Strawberry Flummery

OUTING MORNING TEA 
ONLY - Savoury Scones 

Morning tea: Piklets / cruskets 
dips Gherkins & Tomatoe  Lunch:  

Devilled Tuna Bake  Dessert: 
Strawberry Flummery

OUTING MORNING TEA 
ONLY - Savoury Scones 

MONDAY 23RD TUESDAY 24TH WEDNESDAY 25TH THURSDAY 26TH FRIDAY 27TH

OUTING MORNING TEA 
ONLY - Savoury Scones 

Morning tea: Piklets / cruskets 
dips Gherkins & Tomatoe  Lunch:  

Devilled Tuna Bake  Dessert: 
Strawberry Flummery

OUTING MORNING TEA 
ONLY - Savoury Scones 

Morning tea: Piklets / cruskets 
dips Gherkins & Tomatoe  Lunch:  

Devilled Tuna Bake  Dessert: 
Strawberry Flummery

MONDAY 30TH TUESDAY 1ST WEDNESDAY 2ND THURSDAY 3RD FRIDAY 4TH

Morning Tea: Apricot and Coconut 
muffins & Sayo biscuits with cheese & 

tomatoes.    Lunch:  Sweet & sour 
chicken & rice   Dessert Peach & 
passionfruit pudding & icecream 

Morning Tea: Apricot and Coconut 
muffins & Sayo biscuits with cheese & 

tomatoes.    Lunch:  Sweet & sour 
chicken & rice   Dessert Peach & 
passionfruit pudding & icecream 

Morning Tea: Apricot and Coconut 
muffins & Sayo biscuits with cheese & 

tomatoes.    Lunch:  Sweet & sour 
chicken & rice   Dessert Peach & 
passionfruit pudding & icecream 

Morning Tea: Apricot and Coconut 
muffins & Sayo biscuits with cheese & 

tomatoes.    Lunch:  Sweet & sour 
chicken & rice   Dessert Peach & 
passionfruit pudding & icecream 


